
From: Luke Anavi [mailto:lanavi@ymail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 3:18 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Please enact a full and binding ban on all new fossil fuel infrastructure projects anywhere in the 
city limits of Portland. This is important for both symbolic and practical reasons and will once 
again make Portland a leader in the movement to address the climate change crisis. Thank you 
for considering my comment. 

From: Luke Anavi  
Email: lanavi@ymail.com  
Address: 2431 N.E. Flanders St., Portland, Oregon, 97232  

 


